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Seward Peninsula Subsistence Regional Advisory Council Meeting 
Postponed 

 
The Seward Peninsula Subsistence Regional Advisory Council meeting scheduled for October 1 – 2, 
2025, in Nome is postponed.  
 
The meeting will be rescheduled at a later date. Updates will be posted to the Federal Subsistence 
Management Program website at https://www.doi.gov/subsistence/regions/sp_materials. 
 
Information about the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web at 
www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 
 
Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates 
by emailing subsistence@ios.doi.gov. 

-###- 

https://www.doi.gov/subsistence/regions/sp_materials
https://www.doi.gov/subsistence
http://www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska
mailto:subsistence@ios.doi.gov

	Seward Peninsula Subsistence Regional Advisory Council Meeting Postponed

